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August 2023 

Dear Member, 

 

I hope you all had a restful and relaxing Summer and have come back refreshed and ready 
for some great hockey for the 2023/2024 season. 

 

On behalf of the Executive Committee, I wanted to reach out to you with some details for 
next season, including the Membership Fees. You can find these detailed below. 

 

Membership Prices for 2023/2024 Season  

As a continued token of appreciation to all its members the Main Sports Club have 
continued with the reduced membership contribution and the Hockey Section have passed 
this full reduction in price to our members.  

 

Consequently, please find below the membership costs for the 2023/2024 Season. The 
annual cost column shows the full cost payable with the amount in brackets showing the 
contribution of the fee which is the main club membership. 

Membership Type 
Membership 

Definition 

Annual Cost 

2022 / 2023 

Standard  £100.00 (£60) 

Family Type A 1 Adult & 1 Junior £140.00 (£75) 

Family Type B 1 Adult & 2+ Juniors £180.00 (£90) 

Family Type C 2 Adults & 1 Junior £240.00 (£120) 

Family Type D 2 Adults & 2+ Juniors £270.00 (£140) 

Junior / Student in full 
time education 

 £55.00 (£20) 

Multiple Junior Type A 2 Juniors £90.00 (£35) 
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Multiple Junior Type B 2+ Juniors £120.00 (£45) 

All Concessions 
Apprentice 

Unwaged 
£65.00 (£35) 

Part Time Employed 
(working below 30 

hours per week) 
 £65.00 (£35) 

Over 65’s / Retired  £65.00 (£35) 

Honorary Life Member  £0.00 

Social Member  £10.00 (£5) 

Associate Member  £35.00 (£30) 

 

At KHC, we are a club and an Executive Committee that want people to play hockey, so 
should anyone experience genuine financial hardship then we encourage them to speak to 
our Treasurer, in the strictest of confidence to discuss the payment of their Annual 
Subscription. Our Treasurer, Kirsty Smith, can be contacted on 
treasurer@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk 

 

Payment can be made either by direct transfer to the club account using the details below 
(please quote your name as the reference) or by purchasing a membership ticket via the 
Pitchero Website. 

The Club Account Details are as follows: 

Kettering Hockey Club 

Sort Code 30-94-68 

Account Number 00006190 

We would also like to bring to your attention the option to pay your match fees on either an 
upfront or a regular payment basis, again payment can be made direct to the bank account 
or by a membership ticket via the Pitchero Website. 

If you require any further information about payment plans please do not hesitate to 
contact Kirsty on the details above.  

mailto:treasurer@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk
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To finish off on the Membership section, may we please ask that for Insurance and League 
Regulations Compliance that Annual Subscriptions must be paid either in full or a payment 
plan set up by NO LATER THAN 16th SEPTEMBER 2023 (this is the first league game). 
Failure to do so, could mean an invalidation of Insurance or fines, including deducted 
points, by the League. 

 

Club Secretary WANTED/NEEDED/REQUIRED!!! 

As you are probably aware by now, Claudia Ringrose, our Club Secretary, stepped down 
from this position at the end of last season, after many years of dedicated service, and not 
just in this position either. Thank you, Claudia, for everything!!! As a result, the position is 
still vacant, and we are looking for a successor to her! The Secretary sits on the Executive 
Committee and helps develop the club’s strategy to continue moving forward as well as 
being an inlet for external correspondence. If you are interested, or just wish to know some 
more information to consider it, then please contact me at 
chair@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk 

 

Kettering Hockey Club Executive Committee – 2023/2024 

This year we have some new members of the Executive Committee for the club. All details 
are on the website (www.ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk) but please find below details of the 
Executive Committee for the 2023/2024 season: 

President: Jean Smith – president@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk 

Chairman – Jaime Cox – chair@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk 

Vice Chair – Barry Cox – vicechair@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk 

Secretary – Vacant 

Senior Performance – Paul Donnelly -
seniorperformance@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk 

Junior Academy – Gary Thorpe – juniors@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk   

Operations – Vacant 

 

Should you have any questions or queries then please do not hesitate to contact the 
relevant member above. 

mailto:chair@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk
http://www.ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk/
mailto:president@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk
mailto:chair@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk
mailto:vicechair@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk
mailto:seniorperformance@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk
mailto:juniors@ketteringhockeyclub.co.uk
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Kettering Sports Club Beer Festival 

Lastly, you may already be aware that the Main Sports Club are holding a Beer Festival 
from Friday 22nd-Sunday 24th September! All welcome so please tell your Family & 
Friends!! Come down and enjoy a pint or two!!! 

 

May I take this opportunity again, to Thank You all for your support of the club and wish 
you all a very successful and enjoyable 2023/2024 season. 

 

Kind Regards 
 
  

 

 
Jaime Cox                                                                                                                                            
Chairman         
Kettering Hockey Club          


